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August 11, 2016 

This week we are learning about… 
 How to familiarize ourselves with the 

John Rex way. 
 Friendship 
 Calendar and days of school 
 Names of our friends 
 Our classmates “All About Me” projects 
 First day jitters 
 Journaling 
 Procedures for walking in the hall, 

sitting at the carpet (circle time),  
bathroom, lunch, recess, and dismissal. 

We’ve had a great start to our first 

grade year!!  The children are becoming familiar 

with each other, the classroom, the school 

and me.  I could not be more proud of the kids 

and am so happy about the bonds we are 

building.  It’s going to be a fantastic year as 

firsties! 

 

Snack 
Starting Monday- 

Please send a HEALTHY SNACK 
with your child EACH MORNING. 

 
We will do individual snacks all year, 
so please write your child’s name 
on the snack. He/She will put it in 
our snack basket to take outside 

for morning snack.  

 
Thank You! 

 

Upcoming Events and Reminders: 

 Parent Night- August 18th. 

 P/T Conf Sept 1st.  

 No School-Sept. 2nd.  

 If you need to make a change in 
transportation for your child, 
please call the office before 2:00. I 
may not see an email in time.   

 Don’t forget to sign up for PTO.  
Membership it $5. 

REMINDERS!! 
o If you have not sent school supplies, please send those ASAP   
o Also- if you have not purchased an agenda yet, they are $5 and  we will be 

starting these/sending home Monday after  explaining the details at Parent Night. 
(Aug 18) 

o If you haven’t done so- Please send me an email with your child’s name in the 
subject line. This helps me confirm that I have your correct email address, and I 
can store it in my contacts.  Feel free to send me any questions, comments, 
concerns, etc. 

o Please send your child’’s “All About Me” page when finished  Looking great so far! 
SO excited to share these. 


